
Welcome to Our Hospital 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We are pleased to welcome you to [Hospital Name]. Your safety and well-being are our top 

priorities. To ensure a safe and comfortable experience during your stay, we have implemented 

several safety protocols: 

Safety Protocols 

• Hand Hygiene: Please wash your hands regularly with soap and water or use hand 

sanitizer provided throughout the hospital. 

• Mask Requirements: Masks are mandatory in all common areas. Hospital staff will 

provide a mask if you do not have one. 

• Visitor Restrictions: To minimize exposure, we ask that you limit visitors during your 

stay. 

• Temperature Checks: Please be prepared for temperature checks upon arrival and 

regularly during your visit. 

• Social Distancing: Maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from others whenever possible. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these protocols, please do not hesitate to contact 

our staff at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. We are committed to providing you with the 

best care in a safe environment. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Hospital Name] 


